
 

 

B1-2303/3/2024-ADMN/3636                                                  27th November 2024 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

SELECTED CANDIDATE FOR THE POST OF PROJECT SUPERVISOR ON CONTRACT 

With reference to the Interview for the post of Project Supervisor on Contract conducted on 22nd November 

2024, the Selection Committee has recommended the following candidate for the position:  

 

1. Shri Vaibhav Tanwar  

 

The following candidate is kept in wait-list: 

 

1. Ms. Annetta Bell Kurbah 

 

This is issued with the approval of the Director.   

 

 

 

     Sd/- 
Col. Dinesh Adhikari 

Chief Administrative Officer  
 

Copy to: 

1. Director, IIM Shillong - for kind information 

2. Senior Manager (IT Infrastructure), IIM Shillong - to upload on the website of the institute. 


